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Frostburg Lions Club
Minutes - May 27 r ZA1'5

The meeting was called to order by president Lion Bill. The Pledge of Allegiance
was recited and one verse of "My Country'Tis of Thee" sung. Food orders were placed

with Eastern Express. Minutes of the previous meeting were distributed for reading.

There were no additions or corrections. The treasurer's report was given.

OLD BUSTNESS

Lion Bill reminded everyone that the Village Lions CharterNight would be June

10. It will be held in the dining room at the Frostburg Village Nursing and Rehab Center,

1 Kaylor Circle. To cut down on the cost, material was bought for the Club banner and

the letters were cut out by the "Village People" and placed on the banner temporarily
with pins. It was taken up to Fran's for sewing.

At a previous meeting, it was voted on to dissolve the Mary Stevens Trust and
place that money in something that would be more beneficial to the Club and be more
readily accessible if needed. Eric Delaney, First United Bank, is in charge of the required
paperwork. As of this date we have not received notification on whether the proper
paperwork and required time limit has occurred.

The topic of hearing aids came up again. Amotion was made by Lion Edge and

seconded by Lion Susan that we not take on any additional expenses for the Club.
Motion carried.

NEW BUSINESS

Lion Bill advised that Lion Tom has placed 10 donation cans around town. He
will check on them every couple of weeks. Members were reminded again about
Farmers Market in August. Lion Linda will be collecting food and other items for the
Ark of Hope Animal Shelter.

The Club decnic will be held at the Deuel's on July 8. Members will be asked to
bring along a covered dish for others to enjoy and to notifii Lion Edge if they will be

attending.

A picnic with the Village Lions is being planned for August 26.

Box Tops for Education are being collected. Money raised will be given to Beall
and Frost Elementary Schools.

There being no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda Baker, Secretary


